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March 20 2023

Hello: 

I am writing to support the petition to repeal the employer city/state requirement that will be voted on this 
Thursday. 

The employer city/state requirement does not yield any useful information for voters, and it can be 
burdensome and time-consuming for treasurers to track down and disclose this information. 

Please consider eliminating this requirement. 

Sincerely, 

Jason Michaud

jason@electnw.com  
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